
The John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts 
2700 F Street, NW, Washington, DC 20566 

 

STAFF PARKING ACCESS CHANGE DURING CONSTRUCTION   October 21, 2015 
 
The Kennedy Center staff parking access to the Kennedy Center Garage will change effective    
Monday November 2, 2015 due to the construction of the Center’s Expansion Project. 
 
Level C will now be reserved for Staff Parking.  Access to the entrances of Levels B and C South 
will be closed for parking during a large portion of construction: 
 

 
 
The Level C North Entry to parking will be open via F Street through a newly created access lane.  
This entry will be open from 6:00 am to 8:30 pm weekdays and weekends except for matinee exiting. 
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The John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts 
2700 F Street, NW, Washington, DC 20566 

The Level C North Entry to parking from Rock Creek Parkway northbound will be open from 3:30 pm 
to 8:30 pm weekdays and all day on weekends except for matinee exiting. 
 

 
 
 

Prior to 5:30 pm weekdays, and daily on weekends except for matinee entry, exiting Level C will be 
permitted to the north: 

 

 
 
 



The John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts 
2700 F Street, NW, Washington, DC 20566 

At all times, including after 5:30 pm weekdays, exiting Level C will be via a dedicated ramp to Level 
A, then south to the Level A South exit: 

 

 
 

Level A South will remain an exit at all times during this initial construction period: 
 

 


